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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
F1 trip to Scalby Grange, Gilberdyke – Tuesday 24th June 
 
To link to our topic in F1 of ‘How Does Your Garden Grow?’ we will visit Scalby Grange in 
Gilberdyke to go strawberry picking and have a picnic. 
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 9:30am and returning at 1:00pm. 
Each child going on the trip must be accompanied by an appropriate adult. If this is a problem, 
please tell the class teacher as soon as possible. 
 
To cover the cost of the coach, we are asking for a contribution of £20.50 per child. This will 
cover the cost of the child and their accompanying adult, plus entry, a punnet of strawberries, 
an educational talk from Farmer Josh and also a brownie and ice-cream for each child.  
 
Parental voluntary contributions are welcomed for this visit. However, the school reserves the 
right to cancel the visit should it consider the net cost after taking into account voluntary 
contributions, is uneconomic. Without making a contribution your child will not have consent 
to attend. 
 
All contributions should be paid via Parent Mail by Tuesday 10th June. 
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch with them, or alternatively you can order one 
through the school office. Your child should attend in appropriate clothing, wearing a sun hat 
and sun cream if necessary and wearing comfortable shoes.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss French, Mrs Binns and the EYFS Team  
 
 
 
 
 


